
 

 

 
         Date: 24 Aug 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

It’s been a wonderful two days welcoming students back to school and into the library.  

Amid the sudden change in weather, what a perfect time for your child to snuggle up to a book and 
read. Of course, if you magically capture those reading moments, please share them with our library 
team at library@kjs.edu.hk. In the past, our students love seeing themselves and friends in our space 
and it also brings about a greater sense of connection with the KJS community. Remember to have 
face masks off so we can see how much your child has grown and changed over the summer. Copies 
of photos received will also be posted on our KJS Virtual Library. 

Stay safe and stay dry everyone! 

Kind regards, 
KJS Library Team 
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